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REPORT: Favorable 7-0 (In Favor: Council Members Glaros, Franklin, Lehman, Patterson, 

Taveras, Toles and Turner; Absent: Davis and Harrison) 

 

CR-52-2018 amends the salary plan between Prince George’s County and the International 

Association of Fire Fighters, Local 1619, and the AFL-CIO, covering Fire Fighters, Paramedics 

and Fire Fighter/ Medics. The salary plan will reflect wage and benefits modifications effective 

July 1, 2018 through June 30, 2020. 

The major modifications included in CR-52-2018 are included in the Settlement Summary 

attached to the Transmittal letter and they are included in the Committee Report for CB-66-2018, 

the Council Bill which approves the Collective Bargaining Agreement. 

During the meeting, Joe Adler, Labor Negotiator, Office of Human Resources Management, 

provided the Committee an overview of CR-52-2018. 

The Office of Audits and Investigations reports that CR-52-2018 will have a negative impact on 

the County of $5,720,700 for FY 19 and FY 20. 

After discussion, the Committee of the Whole voted CR-52-2018 out favorably, 7-0. 

 


